

Minutes of meeting 09 December 2021

Chair: Alison Holt (AH)	Treasurer: Steve Knight (SK)	Interim Club Secretary: Vicki Hamilton (VH)	Ordinary Members: Jeroen Peters (JP) Zoe Barton (ZB) Guy Riddell (GR) Matt Crompton (MC) Pete Davis (PD)
-----------------------------------	--	---	--

1) Apologies:

Received from SK, GR, PD, MC

2) Christmas Social:

A meeting was called to discuss if it was still viable to go ahead with the Christmas Social. Numbers are within government guidelines and all agreed it would be sensible to go ahead but request members take personal responsibility for their attendance and be mindful of symptoms and consider taking a lateral flow test before attendance. VH suggested organising a Team's or Zoom link so members who aren't able to attend will still be able to watch the Virtual Champ's Award Ceremony.

Actions:

- Ali to draft text for Christmas Party
- Vicki to organise the social via Eventbrite to monitor numbers and so it's easy to get in touch with attendees, should there be an issue.

3) Date of Next Meeting:

TBC